

Jul 09, 2014

(659) 790-9699 Tan Kuan Yew; Unknown

Hi

+6597909699 Tan Kuan Yew 7/9/2014 10:34:39 AM

Pls advise if we still want to proceed with deal. Too much delay and uncertainties on your end is not good for our confidence

+6597909699 Tan Kuan Yew 7/9/2014 4:05:35 PM

Sir yesterday I got to know , I am on it sir

Unknown 7/9/2014 4:06:23 PM

Thank you

+6597909699 Tan Kuan Yew 7/9/2014 4:06:54 PM

I m confused by which is in charge n driving the deal, fayaz seen not in control of the situation, there must be on a single point of contact, and the person drive the process n decision based on agreed mandate. 60 mil may be the first deal but there just a small test case, for future scale I cannot afford uncertainties

+6597909699 Tan Kuan Yew 7/9/2014 4:12:38 PM

Who initiated this 60 million Tan ?

Unknown 7/9/2014 4:49:35 PM

Suggested by me based on fund status as of 3 week ago

+6597909699 Tan Kuan Yew 7/9/2014 4:51:02 PM

Ok sir I am acting on it , will confirm u tomorrow

Unknown 7/9/2014 4:51:31 PM

These fund flow changes by the day, so is very important once we established schedule we must stick to it otherwise I cannot lockdown the fund

+6597909699 Tan Kuan Yew 7/9/2014 5:00:06 PM

Ok sir

Unknown 7/9/2014 5:17:01 PM